
 
 
 
Susan Stewart 
Room 44 
Energy Division 
Department of Enterprise, Trade and Investment 
Netherleigh 
Massey Avenue 
Belfast 
BT4 2JP 
 
Date: 20th August 2007 
 
 
 
Dear Susan 
 
Re: Consultation on Draft Gas (Designation of Pipelines) Order (Northern 
Ireland) 2007 
 
Thank you for providing firmus energy with the opportunity to respond to the 
above. 
 
As firmus energy is not a transmission pipeline owner, we have no specific 
comments to make in relation to this consultation. 
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Michael 
 
Michael Scott 
Regulatory Affairs Manager 
 
 
  
 
 


